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HANSLOPE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
HEADTEACHER’S WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

To prepare our children to reach their full potential in a 
modern, evolving and diverse world. 

Please join our Facebook group where we post about upcoming 

events. It’s the best way to keep posted! To join, scan the QR 

code, or follow the link below! 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/385370060554710/ 

 
 

 

Can you help support on the 

day? Even an hour, or 

assistance to set-up/clear 

down would be useful! Please 

contact: 

pta@hanslope.milton-

keynes.sch.uk if you can lend 

a helping hand! 
 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/385370060554710/
mailto:pta@hanslope.milton-keynes.sch.uk
mailto:pta@hanslope.milton-keynes.sch.uk


 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

  Holly 98.9 

  Maple 93.8 

  Larch 97.5 

  Laurel 96.3 
  Alder 93.7 

 Elm 97 

  Hazel 91.9 

  Rowan 94.1 

  Cedar 98.3 

 Redwood 95.7 

  Blackthorn 90 

  Hawthorn 87.7 

  Lime 91.6 

  Poplar 94.2 
School Total 94.3% 

Our whole school attendance target is 95% or more for the end of this academic year. Below 

is a breakdown of each class’s attendance from last week. Well done to Holly Class for 

having the highest attendance rate! 

If your child finishes the year with 95% attendance they will still have missed 10 school 

days, which equates to around 55 hours of learning time? 

In fact, if your child misses just one day in the week it equates to them missing 20%, with 

their weekly attendance sitting at just 80%. 

Remember: every day counts! 

 

For the non-uniform day on Thursday 

10th July, we ask for raffle or hamper 

prize donations, also to be handed to 

your child’s class teacher. 

These donations will help us run a bottle 

tombola and raffle at the Summer Fair 

on Saturday 12th July. 

 

Thank you for your continued support! 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We’re excited to announce the return of school discos at Hanslope Primary School! Join us for an 

evening of music, fun, and dancing on: 

📅 Thursday 10th July 

🕒 Disco Times: 

• 3:45 – 4:45 – Foundation, Year 1 & Year 2 

• 5:00 – 6:00 – Year 3 & Year 4 

• 6:15 – 7:15 – Year 5 & Year 6 

💷 Tickets: £3 per child 

• Payment via ParentPay only 

• Deadline: Friday 4th July 

• Please note: Tickets must be purchased in advance – there will be no option to pay on the 

door. 

Each child will receive a bottle of flavoured water during the disco. 

We’re looking forward to a fantastic evening for all the children! 
 

Last half-term, the school 

council decided to join in with a 

challenge from the food bank. 

They challenged local schools 

to collect cereal for the ‘Great 

Cereal Topple’. The school 

council designed and executed 

the topple with great 

enthusiasm. 

As a school, we collected 93 

boxes! Overall the foodbank 

has collected 7,700 boxes of 

cereal from participating 

schools. 

Well done School Council! 
 



Remember, it is possible to sync the school calendar on our website onto your phone by following this link: 

https://www.hanslopeschool.co.uk/calendar-help 

 

Here is a reminder of the upcoming diary dates for you to plan ahead. Please note that all the dates and 

times shown here are accurate at the time of publication - alterations to the information listed below may 

happen due to unforeseen circumstances; if this does occur, we will endeavour to let you know as quickly as 

possible. 
 

Tuesday 24th June – School Play @ 6.30 (ticket details to follow) 

Wednesday 25th June – School Play @ 6.30 (ticket details to follow) 

Wednesday – Friday 2nd – 4th July – Year 5/6 to Osmington Bay 

Friday 11th July – Reports Out 

Saturday 12th July – School Summer Fayre 

Monday 14th July – Transition Afternoon 

Tuesday 15th July – Transition Morning and ‘Meet the Teacher’ from 3.30-4.30pm  

Thursday 17th July – Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly (am) and Leavers’ Party (pm) 

Monday 21st July – Year 6 Enterprise  

Tuesday 22nd July – Term Ends 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Just before half-term, the children from Year 2-Year 6 took part in the 

NSPCC ‘Stand Up, Stay Safe’ assembly, and also completed some workshops 

that were run by an NSPCC visitor. The children were noted for their amazing 

engagement and fantastic behaviour.  We were presented with the following 

accreditation for our involvement as a school. 
 

https://www.hanslopeschool.co.uk/calendar-help


 
Website: https://www.hanslopeschool.co.uk/  
 

Contact: 01908 510245  
 

Email: ryan.brown@hanslope.milton-keynes.sch.uk 

https://www.hanslopeschool.co.uk/
mailto:ryan.brown@hanslope.milton-keynes.sch.uk

